

Arkansas Department of Health

4815 West Markham Street • Little Rock, Arkansas 72205-3867 • Telephone (501) 661-2000

Governor Asa Hutchinson

Nathaniel Smith, MD, MPH, Director and State Health Officer

March 16, 2017

Dear Mr. Sands:

There are no existing codes or regulations established by the Arkansas Department of Health related to customers' footwear while inside restaurants, grocery stores, convenience stores, or other businesses and facilities under our regulatory authority.

Thank you for your inquiry. I hope you and your wife enjoy your visits to our great State.

Sincerely,

Nathaniel Smith, MD, MPH. Director and State Health Officer